


The proposed new route of Congleton Footpath No.6 would also start at point A but would 
then run in a southerly direction towards a stream (point F). It would then follow alongside 
the stream in a west, south westerly direction to point G and then in a south, south 
westerly direction passing via a kissing gate into a pasture field. It would then run through 
this field between a fence and the eastern hedged boundary of the field, to terminate at 
point D. 

The footpath section would be 2 metres wide where unenclosed and 2.5 metres wide 
where enclosed between the fence and hedge, although it is anticipated that the enclosed 
section would be wider. A 1 metre wide stone surface (sand and hardcore) would be 
installed along the diversion route due to the presence of boggy areas. It is also the 
intention to drain the boggy areas as far as practicable. At point D, a steel kissing gate 
would be installed. 

In summary, the proposed new footpath route would follow a line that would: 

• Be significantly more enjoyable for users as it would pass through more open
landscape and avoid the need to walk through a private garden.

• Would be easier to navigate.
• Would afford improved privacy and security for the applicant.

Diversion of Congleton Bridleway No.1 
From its crossing point with Congleton FP6 (point A), the section of Congleton BR1 
proposed for diversion follows a westerly direction along an enclosed unmade track for 
approximately 68 metres to terminate at point E. 

The proposed new route would start at point A and would also run in a westerly direction 
but would be aligned to the north of the current route, and parallel to it such that it would 
align along the route used by walkers and riders today, and would terminate at point E. 

The new section of bridleway would be enclosed to a width of 3 metres. 

The diversion of the footpath and bridleway would be made in the interests of the 
landowner. 

I invite you to submit any comments you may have in relation to the proposal by Thursday 
18th November 2021. If I have not heard from you by this date, I will assume that you
have no objection to the proposal. 

Should you want to consider the proposal but are unable to do so by this date, would you 
please inform me as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Marianne Nixon 
Public Path Orders Officer 

Read our Privacy Notice at www.cheshireeast.qov.uk/prow 






